



February 21, 2020

Dear Costco Member,

Costco's records indicate that you purchased a Contigo® Kids Cleanable Water Bottle between February 2019 and June 2019. Contigo® USA, in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission, announced a recall of these bottles in August, 2019 due to a possible choking hazard to children. The spout may detach in the child's mouth. The remedy last August was to obtain a replacement lid from Contigo.

On February 19, 2020, the recall was reannounced and expanded to include all affected bottles and replacements lids.

If you still have these bottles in you possession, please stop using and return the item to your local Costco for a full refund.

The key feature that distinguishes the recalled water bottles from other non-affected products is that the Contigo Kids Cleanable water bottle only has a BLACK spout base and BLACK spout cover as shown below. No other water bottles or lids are affected.



Models affected must have a **BLACK** spout base and **BLACK** spout cover

Please return the item to your local Costco for a full refund. Member Services is available at 1-800-774-2678, Monday through Friday, 6am - 6pm, and Saturday and Sunday, 8am - 5pm.

Sincerely, Newell Brands